

Naseby Road, Alum Rock, Birmingham, B8 3HG

0121 566 6500 • enquiry@rockwood-academy.co.uk Headteacher: Sofia Darr



2<sup>nd</sup> December 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Due to the COVID 19 pandemic, we are unable to conduct the Year 10 and 11 Learning Review Evening by inviting you into the school. We will however be conducting the evening virtually as we see the communication between the school and home as being an essential part of your child's time at Rockwood Academy.

You will have the choice to be contacted at various times during the afternoon/evening either through Microsoft Teams or via telephone on the 10th December 2020. You will be contacted by a form tutor, a member of the pastoral team or a member of the senior leadership team. Please either follow the link <a href="https://tinyurl.com/Rockwood10and11">https://tinyurl.com/Rockwood10and11</a> or complete the form attached by Friday 4th December.

Should you have any questions, please email b.howes@rockwood-academy.co.uk

Yours sincerely,

Mr W Howes

**Assistant Headteacher** 

Mrs R Bakewell

**Deputy Headteacher** 



## Year 10 and 11 Learning Review Evening Booking Form

1.	Please enter your child's full name
2.	Please enter your child's form
3.	How would you prefer us to contact you for the Virtual Learning Review Evening? (Please tick box)
	Through Microsoft Teams  Via telephone
4.	Please enter the phone number you would like us to contact you on for the Virtual Learning Review Evening (if you have requested a telephone conversation) or email address (If you have chosen to be contacted by Microsoft Teams)
5.	Please select a time slot.  3:30pm until 4pm
	4pm until 4:30pm
	4:30pm until 5pm
	5pm until 5:30pm
	5:30pm until 6pm